
From: Aly Serrano on behalf of Town Council
To: Town Council & Mayor
Cc: Wayne Bergman; James Murphy; Kelly Churney
Subject: FW: 125 Worth Avenue
Date: Wednesday, June 02, 2021 3:07:33 PM

 
 
From: Carol LeCates <clecates@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2021 2:45 PM
To: Danielle Hickox Moore <DMoore@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Town Council
<TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: 125 Worth Avenue
 

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Dear Mayor and Council,
 
I hope you will consider deferral of the above-mentioned agenda item in order to
permit all noticed residents, as well as the general public, adequate time to review,
analyze, and respond to the requests and claims in the application. Given that there
are 500+ pages of relevant documents (the 250 page application, the Kimley-Horn
study, the Worth Ave. Guidelines, relevant sections of the town Ordinance and other
background documents), it seems most unreasonable to expect not only the
hundreds of noticed neighbors but also the general public to be aware of and able to
consume the materials in time for next week's hearing, especially since they were
submitted at the start of the holiday weekend.  Due to the visibility, fame, and
popularity of Worth Ave., every resident has a stake in the outcome of this application
because its approval could have far-reaching consequences for the Avenue and for
the quality of life of all residents.
 
Respectfully,
Carol Lecates
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